
  

Information note to the Press (Press Release No. 20/2025) 

For Immediate Release 

Telecom Regulatory Authority of India 

TRAI releases Pre-Consultation Paper on “Review of existing TRAI 

Regulations on Interconnection matters” 

New Delhi, 3" April 2025 — The Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAT) has 
today released a Pre-Consultation Paper on “Review of existing TRAI 
Regulations on Interconnection matters” seeking inputs from stakeholders. 

i To facilitate this review, the Authority invites all stakeholders to participate in 
the pre-consultation process by submitting the issues, concerns and suggestions 
pertaining to the existing interconnection regulations to develop a futuristic and 
robust regulatory framework for interconnection. 

a Written comments on the Pre-Consultation Paper are invited from 
stakeholders by 16" April 2025. Inputs/ Comments received from stakeholders would 
be analysed and examined to prepare a consultation paper on the subject 

4. The comments may be sent, preferably in electronic form at adv- 
nsi1@trai.gov.in. For any clarification / information Shri Sameer Gupta, Advisor 
(Networks, Spectrum & Licensing-I), TRAI may be contacted at Telephone Number 
+91-11-20907752. 
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